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GS/AIGETOA/2019/55                                                                                                         Dated 12.09.2019 
 
To, 

The Chairman cum Managing Director, 
Bharat Sanchar Nigam Limited,  
BSNL Corporate Office, New Delhi. 

 

Subject: Delay in disbursement of salary for month of August’19 and Proposed Revival Plan-Reg. 
Reference: GS/AIGETOA/2019/51 dated 10.08.2019 of GS-AIGETOA 

 
Respected Sir, 

 We would like to draw your kind attention towards severe hardship faced by employees of 
BSNL due to delay in disbursement of salary for the month of August-2019. It’s the second time in 
the current FY that salary has not been disbursed to employees on due date. You will appreciate 
that the regular expenditure of household of most of us directly depends on the salary this 
includes Loan EMI, School/College Fees, medical expenditure, LPG payment, transportation, 
electricity Bill and other routine expenditures. This situation has created a serious mental agony 
for all of us to maintain our family while continuing our social responsibility. The condition of 
young BSNL recruited employees are more critical owing to no backup and being in mid of their 
career with different liabilities. We are confident that our BSNL Board will be doing their best to 
come out of the crisis but we still feel that the situation should be appraised more loudly to the 
parent ministry to overcome the problem. 

 At the same time, there is a feeling of anxiety across employees on the present situation of 
the company and delay in implementation of proposed revival plan. The widening gap of revenue 
and expenditure with each passing is making the things more difficult especially in absence of 
required financial support to maintain services across all verticals. This necessitates immediate 
implementation of the propose revival measures else the desired result may not be achieved.  

 Therefore, we would like to request you to kindly take cognizance of the situation and 
use your good office to apprise in the government about early implementation of proposed 
revival plan of BSNL. Even delay of single day is costing us dearly and pushing us back further. 
Also, delay in disbursement of salary is further adding fuel to fire by increasing uncertainty in 
the minds and hearts of people and hence needs immediate redresser.  

       With warm regards,   

                          --- Sd/--- 
 

    [MD. WASI AHMAD]  
Copy to:                General Secretary  

1. The Director (HR), BSNL Board for kind information and NA Pl. 
2. The Director (Fin), BSNL Board for kind information and NA Pl. 

3. The GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi for kind information and NA Pl. 


